
Economic Development Tool Committee Staff 
Meeting 

Date 
Notes 

Create Public Gathering Space CDC Heather/Kevin  
Rural Recreation and Tourism (RRT) Program grant submitted for City 
Hall East. 

Improve Public Restrooms  
at Town Hall 

PW&F Alfredo Pending Remove interior hallway? Outdoor Lighting?  

Increased Pedestrian Dedications  CDC  Not identified HOLD 
Parklets? Street Closure? Wait to see how effective bollards are in 
creating additional pedestrian recreation.  

Create Historical Walking Tour VFB Sarah In process 
This effort has stalled. 
Follow-up discussion at upcoming VFB meeting. 

Create Mural Walk VFB Sarah In process 
Lia Wilson and Alleyway Art Project has taken the lead. Follow-up 
discussion at upcoming VFB meeting. 

Public Art CDC Not identified HOLD Develop program to encourage installation of art (empty storefronts?) 

Improve Business Directory & 
Directional Signage 

VFB Sarah In process 
A-frames were created to encourage folks to explore the 300 block of 
Franklin St and 200/300 block of Redwood Ave. Item will be brought to 
VFB committee at upcoming meeting 

Install Trees, Planters and 
Landscaping 

PW&F Kevin HOLD 
Collaborate with Bee City to create public program for tree dedications, 
planting for planters and landscaping. 

Install Bollards to Block Vehicular 
Traffic for Special Events 

PW&F Chantell In process In design. Project also includes refurbishing light poles and crosswalks. 

Reconsider Allowable Land Uses CDC Sarah HOLD Evaluate current land use tables and permitting requirements.  

Employ Code Enforcement Actions CDC Valerie In process 
Property compliance forms mailed to every property/business in CBD and 
follow-up code enforcement action occurring.  

Establish Regular Walking Patrol PS Bernie In process 
Establish a regular, physical walking presence of uniformed officers - 
building positive public relations, while deterring nuisances. 

Temporary Waiver of Water/Sewer 
Capacity Fees 

F&A Tabatha 12/28/21  
Council adopted Resolution 4495-2021 to temporarily defer water/waste 
water fees for restaurants, cafes, and coffee shops. Waivers to be handled 
by CDD/PW. Business outreach by Sarah through West Business Center. 

Coordinate Downtown Business 
Conversation Regarding a Business 
Improvement District (BID) 

CDC Sarah In process 
Downtown property/business owner meeting held on September 11th and 
was a great success. Decided to schedule as a regular quarterly meeting. 
Next meeting March 11, 2022 from 9am-11am in Town Hall. 

Standing Update at monthly CDC meeting – January 2022 


